
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of July 30 – August 3, 2018 

 

 

 

 On Wednesday, July 25 the new traffic signals and new traffic pattern were activated.   

 

 Traffic will continue to be observed as drivers adjust to the new pattern, and minor 

adjustments to signal timings will be made if necessary. 

 

 A final inspection of the construction work area will be performed, and remaining items 

will be addressed by the contractor. 

 

 

Thank you for your patience!!! 

 

 

 


